
To whom it may concern: 
 
I worked with Jackie Schaffer while I was Director of Operations for a subspecialty 
cardiology practice in Cincinnati.  Jackie was the Executive Director for a large group 
of family practice physicians.  Jackie and I worked collaboratively on several 
projects over the course of 3 years, which included incorporating Nuclear Stress 
Testing as an ancillary service at her practice. 
 
As an Executive Director, Jackie was extremely professional, dependable and 
forward thinking while in her role at the practice.  Jackie always had the best 
interest of the practice in mind.  She was able to face problems and take care of 
things proactive manner.  We became mentors to each other as we often meet to 
review strategic ideas that we were working on at our individual practices. 
 
I highly recommend Jackie to any future employer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Baker, MBA 


